Thank you for your letter re: development on the green belt at Vicarage Farm between Hadley Road and Enfield Road in Enfield.

The scale of the development is too big, and, not enough space is left for needed infrastructure such as access roads, doctors surgeries, etc.

My suggestion is to either scrap the plan, or, to reduce the housing density to a level that our beloved local community can sustain.

I sincerely hope that a satisfactory solution can be found and the Green Belt, the lungs of the city, be preserved while meeting current and future housing needs.